6/5/2019 Gmail - J









Tue, Mar 26, 2019 at 11:18 AM

To: robert.presuto@boontonschools.org

Good morning Mr Presuto,

We are in receipt of your letter affirming the HIB allegation against my son J . This email serves as protest to that decision.

We understand that a hearing within 10 days of receipt of this letter is provided - ostensibly for our benefit. However, we will be on vacation during spring break, from 4/11 through 4/22. After that, we are back, but taking time off work during the day is not possible for either of us, given that we will have taken a long vacation.

Therefore, we do ask for some latitude in scheduling the hearing. I don't know when the BoE meets, or if there are special meetings for things of this nature which allow for varied time frames. Meeting sooner might be possible, but if not, a meeting a bit further past our 4/22 return date would be preferred and appreciated.

Thank you, and J